
 

ENFIELD BOARD OF EDUCATION 

LEADERSHIP COMMITTEE MINUTES  

AUGUST 25, 2015 

 

 

Present: Tom Sirard, Vin Grady & Tina LeBlanc 

 

Absent: Dave Wawer 

  

Also Present: Lori Unghire, Tim Neville, Ray Peabody, Dr. Jeffrey A. Schumann, 

Superintendent and Christopher J. Drezek, Deputy Superintendent 

 

 

Call to Order: 

 

Chairman Sirard called the Executive Committee meeting to order at 6:00 PM on Tuesday, 

August 25, 2015. 

 

Future Use of Fermi Report: 

 

Chairman Sirard discussed the nature for tonight’s meeting – the Future Use of Fermi Report. 

 

Both Mr. Neville and Mr. Peabody raised their concerns about the committee not meeting. 

 

Mr. Neville would like to know the timeline for a decision and for the Leadership Committee to 

take an active role. 

 

Dr. Schumann discussed possible steps. 

 

Chairman Sirard reviewed what would be discussed at tonight’s BOE meeting. 

 

Items from the Table: - None 

 

Adjournment: 

 

Mr. Grady moved, seconded by Mrs. LeBlanc to adjourn the August 25, 2015 Executive 

Committee Meeting.  A vote by show-of-hands 3-0-0 of Executive Committee members passed 

unanimously. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:33 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Christopher J. Drezek 

Deputy Superintendent 


